
January 31, 2024

Dear families/guardians;

Thank you for participating in the January consultation. The feedback
received is deeply valued. The next set of consultations will take place on
February 13 at Lakedell Elementary School. During this session, attendees
will have the chance to review the feedback received so far. We invite
family members, friends, and community members to drop in for coffee and
conversation at your convenience anytime between 5 and 7 pm.

We look forward to engaging in meaningful discussions with you.

Sincerely,

Mike Wake
Superintendent of Schools
Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools


